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                                                                        FORGERY  SUSPECT      

                                                             PASSING COUNTERFEIT $100.00 BILLS 

                                                       

 

  On or about 03/17/2023, at approximately 0308hrs, the above right, female, arrived at the CVS Pharmacy located 
at 1233 N. State St. Greenfield, IN. 46140. The suspect, conducted a transaction and completed the purchase with 
five $100.00 bills. The bills were later discovered as counterfeit currency.  

  The counterfeit bills are described as follows;  2 - 1981 series, $100.00 bill bearing serial # A01176264B, 2 - 1993 
series, $100.00 bill bearing serial # L11647498A, and 1 - 1934 Series, $100.00 bill bearing serial # E04171529A.  

 The identified suspect drives a 2018 Dodge Challenger, above left.  

 At this time, this is the only transaction regarding the bills or the suspect. If your jurisdiction has a similar case, 
regarding the bills or the suspect please contact, GPD Det/Sgt. Ron Chittum, rchittum@greenfieldin.org, 
3177.325.1210. 
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